
 
Tovah Flygare 
Tovah has been on the co-op's Board of Directors for two years.  Many 
changes have taken place, both within our co-op and in the national 
grocery and delivery scene in this short time.  Tovah is interested in 
running to be on the board to offer continuity to the board as we look to 
weather the national grocery "seas of change". 
 
What strengths or talents do you feel you have that would be assets to the 
board?  
I have put my 'wonkish' background as well as my creative background to 
work for the co-op and look forward to continuing to help our co-op meet 
the needs of our members while adapting to our changing grocery 
environment. 
 
Have you ever served on a board before? If so, what type of board, and 
how would you describe your experience? 
'Step-up' an international micro-lending non-profit; National Lawyers Guild 
MN (where I learned I do not enjoy being a secretary). 
 
What role do you see the Co-op playing in the community over the next 5 
years? 
I see the cooperative having an increasing role as a community hub and 
partner and I hope to get input from other members on this question as 
the members make the cooperative! 
 
When asked what motivated Tovah to run, her reply was… 



Love for our co-op, for fresh local food, for community health. I am also 
interested in the chance to increase member voice in the co-op's 
long-term vision. 
 


